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February 18, 2023 - 9:00AM
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Prince George’s Community College: Center for Advanced Technology (CAT) conference room 133

e Opening Remarks/Welcome
e Guests: Cpl. Deloatch and Zaequan Prailow
o Approve January 2023 Meeting Minutes
e Treasurer Report for January 2023 — Bill Taylor
e  Community Outreach Coordinator Report — Ms. Robinson
e Community Outreach Coordinator Assistant Report — Ms. McCormick
e Ms. Tonya Sweat, Consultant
o Executive Director Report
o Website & Email — Bill Taylor/ldJohn Edmunds Updates (FaceBook)
» Driver's Education Scholarship Program — Mr. Nelson, Ms. Crowder, Mr. Taylor

Old Business
- Salary Scale

New Business
- Dr. Maxwell Letter of Resignation
- Bio for Cpl. Deloatch
- Resume for Zaequan Prailow
- Executive Session

Next Hybrid Meeting — March 18, 2023

COALITION FOR PUBLIC SAFETY TRAINING IN SCHOOLS, INC - 6316 OXON HILL ROAD #815 - Oxon Hill, Maryland 20745
Phone: (240) 508-4203 - Email: info@cpsts.org - Website: www.cpsts.org

Coalition for Public Safety Training in Schools, Inc, is a 501 (C) (3) charitable non-profit

organization and your contribution is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law.
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